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      Student of the Month 

          Upcoming Calendar of Events! 

 

 

 

April 2017 
4/7/17  End of Third Quarter 
4/13/17  Report Cards available on Skyward! 
4/1717- 4/21/17       NO SCHOOL (Spring Recess)   
4/27/17  Student of the Month @ 6 p.m. in Library 
4/27/17                     PTO Meeting (Parents Only) @ 6- 8 pm  
May 2017 
5/1/17-5/5/17 Teacher Appreciation Week 
5/12/17-5/13/17        A.C.E. Dancers @ DelSesto M.S. 
5/18/17   PTO Meeting (Parents Only) @ 6- 8 pm 
5/25/17  Student of the Month @ 8:30 a.m. in Library 
June 2017 
6/1/17  Spring Concert at DelSesto M.S. @ 6:30 p.m. 
6/5/17-6/9/17 Spirit Week 
6/14/17  Perfect Attendance Awards @ 8:30a.m. 
 

Report Cards for 3rd Quarter 

Report cards will be available on 4/13/2017. 
NOTE: Parents will be able to access Report Cards online on 

Skyward so all Report Cards will not be printed unless 
requested. 

 
“As a Feinstein Leadership School we are committed to 

teaching our students to be caring of others.” 

 

101 Calil Smith 
102 Brooklyn Rosales 
103 Sanai Northup-Robinson 

105 Andrew Shelton 

107 AM  Egyptian Mckie 
       PM  Zavian Baez  
108 Jason Robert 
109 Nathan Acosta 
110 Israel Montrond 
111 Aveanna Rodriguez 
112 Brooke Martel 
 113 Ethan Chimm 
114 Princeton Kinama 
201 Josue Duarte 
202 Diego Padilla 
203 Sirena Martinez 
204 William Alvarado 
205 Alexis Santiago Negron 
206 Aaliyah Ferrara 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 How long have you been teaching? 
 I have been teaching for 28 years. 
 
Why did you decide to become a teacher?  
I used to teach my “Suzie Smart” doll when I was a little girl. 
Then, as a teenager, I started babysitting. In elementary 
school, I was bullied. I wanted to be a teacher so I could help 
stop that. 
 
Where did you go to school to become a teacher? 
I went to Rhode Island College 
 
Have you only taught in the Providence School System? 
I taught at a private school for my first 8 years. I have taught 
in Providence since February of 1997. 
 
What is the best thing about your profession?  
I get to help the students and their families. 

 

 

Interview with Mrs. MacKillop by rm. 213 

*Student of the Month for previous month’s recipients will be listed and /or 

pictured on the school’s web page! 

207   Kianny Contreras 
210 Jayden Jackson 
211 Leslie James 
212 Jeralys Pacheco-Sanchez 
213 Izaiah Gomez 
214 Francisco Montes Flores 
215 Gabriela Lopez-Deleon 

216 Mark Salazar Santos 
217   Noe Tzoy 
219   Abednego Bleh 
Phys. Ed.Mr. Payne Carlos 

Ixcuna 
Phys Ed. Ms. Denton-Pichie  
Alejandra Anastacia  
Art   Selena Mora    
Music   Amanda Jimenez 
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S.T.E.A.M Night: 
Our school‘s S.T.E.A.M. (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, & 
Math) Night was held on March 29

th
 from 6-7:30pm. 

       

               
Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser:  
On April 5

th
 the school held a Spaghetti dinner to help raise funds 

for our school to buy equipment needed to improve recess time for 
our students. 

                                             

 
    

Physical Education/ Health News-  
Ms. Mariniello, Mr. Payne, Mr. Enos, and Mrs. Denton-Pichie 

After another successful jump rope unit, K-1 students are now 
participating ball handling, bouncing and eye hand 
coordination.  Our grade 2-5 students are working on basketball 
skills. We hope all students stay physically active during our spring 
break and come back ready to learn some volleyball and baseball 
skills. 

    
    

  

Music News – Mr. Maher 

April is Jazz Appreciation month! Our Fifth grade students have 
been working hard in their Jazz Research Booklets. These 
booklets will be on display in the showcase in the main 
entrance of our school.  
Our chorus group has been working on recording their compact 
disc, which hopefully will be presented to them at their annual 
Spring Concert in June. 
 

 
 

Art News- Ms. DeFlorian  
The month of April is packed with spring artwork created by 
our students at A.C.E.  The fifth and fourth grades will also be 
creating art for Earth day. 

 

                

Please come and join the Carnevale Parent/Teacher 
Organization (P.T.O.)! 

We are in need of parents to help make decisions for what is 
best for the students at Carnevale. We plan events and 
coordinate fundraisers! Come with your best ideas.... our next 
meeting is Aril 27th at 6 pm! Can't wait to see you all there! 
 

 
 
 

 

Parent–Teacher Organization 


